1 December, 1988.

Sr. Eduardo Garrigues, Director, Instituto de España.

Dear Colleague,

We shall be delighted if you and Mrs. Garrigues will be the Society's guests at luncheon on Saturday, 10 December (to be held in the Robinson Room, 3rd Floor, Main Building, The London School of Economics, Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE, 12.30 for11000pp.m.) and afterwards at an address to be delivered to the Anglo-Catalan Society by the Molt Honorable Moodi Pujol.

I apologise for the short notice of this invitation. The fact is that final details of the Predident's visit were not confirmed from Barcelona until yesterday.andladso take this opportunity to thank you for your kind collaboration in arrangements for this occasion. I look forward to seeing you and your wife on 10 December.

Yours sincerely.

Alan Yates
President, Anglo-Catalan Society